
May 19, 2023 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

  

Notice Regarding the Operation of Domestic Plants in June (as of May 19) 
 

 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. will temporarily suspend production at the following vehicle 

production line due to a shortage of parts supply from suppliers. Daihatsu offers its sincerest 

apologies for the worry this announcement will cause to our customers and other parties. 

While it remains difficult to look ahead due to the shortage of parts supply from suppliers, we 

will continue to make every effort possible to deliver as many vehicles to our customers at the 

earliest date. We appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

Plant Kyoto (Oyamazaki) Plant 

Date June 2 and 9, 2023 2 days in total (4 shifts) 

Production Model * Probox, Boon / Passo, Thor / Roomy / Justy 

* As of May 19 

 

 

Other plants are planned to be in operation, however there is a possibility that the production 

volume of some models may be lower than that is planned at present due to the production 

adjustments. 

 


